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March 30, 2021 

***SENT VIA EMAIL*** 
Douglas K. Paige, Executive Secretary 
Board of Liquor License Commissioners for Baltimore City 
1 N. Charles Street, 15th Floor 
Baltimore, MD  21201 
 
RE: Canton Crossing Wines & Spirits, 3831 Boston Street, Baltimore, MD 21224 – 
Application to relocate license and conversion of BD-7 to A-7 
 
Dear Mr. Paige: 
 
  The license holders of the subject license met with the Economic Development 
Committee (EDC) of the Canton Community Association (CCA) on March 8, 2021 and 
explained their plans for relocating the business from 3831 Boston Street to a new suite at 3975 
Boston Street in the project known as Canton Crossing. Additionally, they informed us of the 
conversion of the existing Class BD-7 license to a Class A-7 license with the conditional use 
approval of their new space as a “retail goods establishment” with alcoholic beverage sales.  
 
Please allow this letter of support to be part of the board’s analysis as we did not have any 
concerns about the proposed business and, consequently, supported the proposed relocation and 
conversion of the license.  We look forward to Canton Crossing Wines & Spirits remaining a 
good business in our community. 
 
  Thank you for your services in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Douglas Kaufman,  

Chair,  
Economic Development Committee (EDC) of the Canton Community Association (CCA) 

 
 
CC: C. Hecker (Rosenberg Martin Greenberg), M. Edelson and A. Bourgeois (CCA) 


